[image: image1.jpg]Jefferson Township Historical Society
Box 383 * Burgettstown, PA 15021

www.jeffersontwphs.com






“Paranormal Investigator”
Saturday, August 16, 2025 at 1:00 pm
You are invited to attend a meeting of the Jefferson Township Historical Society on Saturday, August 16, 2025 at 1:00 pm.  The meeting will be in the White Church building located in Eldersville on Fire Road across from the Jefferson Township Fire Hall.  GPS address for the Historical Society is 11 Fire Road, Burgettstown, PA 15021.  The Historical Society’s website is www.jeffersontwphs.com. 
The program for Saturday, August 16 at 1:00 pm will be presented by Denise Leithauser a seasoned paranormal investigator for over 28 years.  Her interest of ghosts and unexplained activities spiked after moving into a true haunted house in the mid 90’s with her family.  Since then, she has joined credible paranormal investigation teams over the years, documenting her countless paranormal occurrences in private homes and businesses.  Denise was also involved with accepting paranormal investigation requests from a television show for their clients who live in her hometown of Pittsburgh and stretching into other areas of Southwestern PA.  These days Denise continues to conduct private investigations discreetly, always free of charge with amazing seasoned paranormal investigators, including police and firefighters.

Up until recently, Denise was a curator for a number of years for two historical museums that were once homes in the 1800’s.  Both were proven to be haunted, which she cared for lovingly as if they were her own homes.  Denise brings with her a variety of paranormal equipment to aid in her investigations, but she says a lot of times it is quietly sitting and listening with the simple use of a digital recorder.  She is always amazed and fascinated by voices captured that were not hers or anyone with her at the time.  These are the stories she is excited to share with people who are interested in what exactly happens on paranormal investigations and what evidence she can provide to show the existence of ghosts.

Denice is available for paranormal investigations and can be contacted via her email, LilyGardenLady@comcast.net.

You do not need to be a member of the Jefferson Township Historical Society to attend any of our meetings. If you want more information about the paranormal investigator program or the Historical Society, contact President Diane at 724 947 9782.

Covering the Blue Covering the Blue members continue to crochet lap blankets for wounded officers.  To find out more, go to the website www.coveringtheblue.com or contact Diane at 724 947 9782. The group needs financial help for yarn to crochet the blankets and postage for mailing covers. Can you help?

Looking ahead – 911 Service Mark your calendars now to attend a 911 Service in the White Church to remember all those who tragically lost their lives on 911.  The date and time of the service is Saturday, September 13 at 1:00 pm.
